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My family and other fellow taxpayers have worked hard all our life providing for our 

families and paying our income and property taxes. The estate tax in this state is 

oppressive as it is another barrier to passing on hard earned assets to heirs so they 

need not be in need of government assistance and handouts in the future and be self 

sustaining citizens. 

 

Oregon needs to stop impeding forward thinking, hard working citizens who are 

working hard to not be a burden on government or other hard working citizens of this 

state. Isn't this what we all want? 

 

I, my family and other Oregon taxpayers strongly support SB 485. 


